
October 31, 2012 

 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

So that you are also aware, please have your child keep their 

Halloween candy at home to enjoy after Halloween. I will provide plenty 

of treats for your child in the days after Halloween. Any additional 

candy or treats will not be necessary. If you would like to contribute 

any candy to our class for treats or incentives after Halloween, please 

send them in with your child and I will pass them out to students for 

rewards. We would greatly appreciate the contribution!  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. You may reach me at 

(585) 482-9290, extension 3201 or mailan.nguyen@rcsdk12.org. Thank 

you in supporting your child’s learning!    

 

        Ms. Nguyen 
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